Minutes
Sudbury Community Housing Committee

Silva Conference Room
Monday, Feb. 12, 2007
7:30 PM
· Attendees:
Joe Bausk, Sheila Cusolito, Judy Deutsch, Radha Gargeya, Jo-Ann Howe, Bob Kaldenbach, Amy Lepak, Beth Rust. Quorum present.
· Approve Minutes 

Minutes for January 8, 2007 were approved.
· Small Parcel Project Discussion

Beth circulated a status report on the small parcels project and asked the committee to reconfirm this project as her primary focus. Additionally, the committee confirmed the following: that the first project would involve Habitat for Humanity; that following the Habitat construction, a block of units would be reserved for the SHA for rental (Jo-Ann Howe to confer with Rita Farrell re the numbers [propose 5 duplexes]); that larger lots that could hold a duplex should be explored first; that parcels in addition to the 20 initially identified should be pursued, particularly those in foreclosure.

Of the twenty parcels initially identified, there was interest expressed by three owners. One parcel (Basswood/Oakwood) is two not-quite-contingent lots held by the same owner. There are Zone II restrictions that Beth will confirm make this land unbuildable. A second parcel on Great Road is adjacent to a Tennessee Gas parcel. Discussions with Tennessee Gas are stalled. The third parcel is the Water District land on Washbrook that may support a duplex. It is undergoing perc testing, with the hope that if it clears, the Water District will convey the land as part of their annual meeting warrant this year. 
· 8:15: Sudbury Villages: presentation from Russ Tanner

Russ Tanner presented to the committee, provided visual aids, and requested support of the CHC be expressed to the ZBA. The CHC agreed to draft a letter of support for the project.
· Housing Trust update

There were five applications for slots on the permanent Trust. The five applicants (Thomas Kenney, Andrew Kaye, Peter Crowe, Lydia Pastuszek, and Michael Fee) have experience spanning planning, law, banking, property management, and development and will be appointed at the February 27 selectman’s meeting. Larry O’Brien will represent the Board of Selectman on the Trust.
· Other/new business


The next meeting is scheduled for March 26 at 7:30.
